
Maria hi, 

Concerning licenses:  KISA did not apply for any permits regarding the building. The extra toilet was built 

without any particular permits by the authorities because we thought it will remain only for the time 

period we will use the building or we will turn it in case the authorities disagree with this use, into a 

small storage place.  

Concerning the parking: The space is Turkish Cypriot property. We asked the Ministry of Interior of the 

former government to allocate it to us in order to use it as a parking. Initially, the answer was negative 

because only Cypriot refugees have the right for the use of Turkish Cypriot property in the south. Later, 

we negotiated with them and they transferred it under the jurisdiction of the Municipality with the 

agreement to sub rent it to KISA in order to be used as a parking place for the migrants and refugees 

who visit the center for advice. 

We spoke recently with the ministry of Interior about the parking and the response was not very 

encouraging. They gave us the impression that they don’t see with a positive eye. They consider that 

KISA is not eligible for use of Turkish Cypriot property. 

Best 

Doros  

 


